
 

 

Parents, 

We are excited for classes to start on September 3, 2024.  We hope you and your family had a great 

summer and are ready for another incredible year at In Motion Dance.  To assist answering any 

questions you may have, we are including a few items below to help.  If at any time you have questions 

pertaining to our program or your child’s class, feel free to email Rachel.guest@dysart.org.   

Our studio is located inside Growing Minds Preschool at 17999 W Surprise Farms Loop S.  Parking is in 

the back parking lot under the solar panels.  The building is a secured facility.  If you do not already have 

a key card to enter the double doors, one will be assigned to your student on their first day of class.  

During the first week, the teaching staff will greet students at the double doors located on the back of 

the building.  Once you have obtained your key card, you will be able to enter the building without the 

assistance of a staff member.  If your child is a student of Growing Minds Preschool and they will be 

attending an afternoon class that requires entry from the rear of the building, you will need a key card 

from In Motion Dance to gain access to the building.   

Students that are Growing Minds students will be escorted to and from their dance class.  We ask that 

you bring your child to school on dance day already dressed out in their dance attire if they have a 

morning dance/acro class.  You can pack a change of clothes for them, and they will change them after 

they are done with dance class.  

 All students are required to have proper dance shoes for their class(s).  If you are unsure of what shoes 

are needed, you can email Rachel Guest or discuss with their teacher what is needed on the first day of 

class.  Students are required to have their hair pulled back in a ponytail, braid, or bun.  Appropriate 

dance attire is also required for every class.  Acro students are not required to wear shoes but must 

wear form fitting clothing.  No clothing that is loose or can go over their head when upside down is 

permitted.  Our staff will go over proper attire with parents and students during the first week of class.  

If your child does not have proper attire or their hair is not pulled back, the teacher may ask the student 

to leave class to change or pull up their hair.  This is a safety issue for some classes if the student is not 

properly prepared for class. 

Each month we will send out a newsletter to keep you updated on upcoming dates or important 

information pertaining to your child’s class(s).  We look forward to seeing our returning students and 

meeting the new students joining us this year.  Please know that our goal is to give your child a fun, safe 
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environment to grow in their love of dance.  If at any time you have questions about their class, please 

stop in to talk to their teacher or send us an email. 

 

Regards, 

In Motion Dance Staff 


